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           27th February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Further to my letter prior to February half term regarding the arrangements for Tuesday 28th February, 

please can I ask that all children come to school in their PE kit that day. All of the children will be 

participating in a PE session on the day. 

 

As I am sure you will appreciate staffing for the children will not be as expected that day and that some 

usual curriculum activities will differ from normal. This will be explained to the children, particularly those 

who were worried prior to the previous date to reduce any anxieties. 

Due to the strike action netball club, will not take place that day and will commence on Tuesday 7th 

March.  Minecraft, Street Dance and Forest School club will continue as normal. 

Rural Church Schools Academy Trust deeply value their staff and we respect their decision to strike or not 

to strike. As a school, we actively promote positive, respectful relationships between staff, pupils and 

parents. This will remain as Principal my number one priority as we move through the planned industrial 

action. 

Many thanks for you continued support. 

Kind regards 
 

 
 
 

Nic Badger 
School Principal 
Executive Headteacher for RCSAT 
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